

## Re-Enrollment Form 2025-2026

Dear Families,

The year is halfway through, and Green Bay Trinity has its eyes to the future, particularly next year. It is time to open our enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year. Please take a moment to complete this re-enrollment form for students returning in **grades 1 – 8.** 

An enrollment deposit has been set at \$100 per student. This non-refundable enrollment deposit is credited towards your total tuition once the Tuition Agreement Form (TAF) has been signed and returned to our business manager, Brenda Reckelberg. Families participating in the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program do not pay an enrollment deposit. That is covered by the voucher program. Your registration is considered complete when this form has been returned with payment of the enrollment deposit. For choice families, your registration is considered complete when this form has been returned and your WPCP Application has been submitted to Trinity. In both instances, you'll receive a confirmation email from Mr. Sawyer at the completion of your re-enrollment.

Many of our classes are near capacity and we expect some to fill this year. Our enrollment is open to our current families first, before it opens to the public to make sure all our current families maintain their seats. Enrollment will be open to the public on **February 18**.

Please indicate your intention for enrollment next year by selecting one of the following three choices.

1. We plan to re-enroll the following children in <u>Grades 1 -8</u> at Green Bay Trinity Lutheran School next year. (If your child is attending Kindergarten, a separate registration form	
is needed for 5K)	iding Kindergarten, a separate registration form
Student Name	Grade Next School Year
2 We do not plan to enroll our Children a	at Green Bay Trinity Lutheran School next year.
If option 2, please help us do better and s	
Please return this form and your enrollment depo	osit to the office.
Parent Signature:	Date:



## **Re-Enrollment Form 2025-2026**

The enrollment deposit for all returning students (**Grades 1-8**) for the 2025-2026 school year is \$100 per student. Please use this form to make your payment, which is to be returned along with this form. Enrollment deposits are non-refundable and are credited towards your total tuition.

Parent Name:	
Number of children in Grades 1-8 attending GBTLS in 2025-2026:	
Association Church Membership:	
For Office Use Only	
Enrollment deposit paid. (#of students x \$100) Amount Paid	
or	
WPCP Choice Family Application Submitted via OAS Portal	
Date: Cash	
Office Staff Signature:	
Date:	

